
Year 2 Learning Letter

Friday 11th June 2021

What will we be learning about in the next two weeks:
In English, we will be working on comprehension skills before moving onto writing adventure stories.

In Maths we will be continuing with our unit of work on time and then starting a unit on capacity, 

mass and temperature.

In R.E. we will be learning about religious symbols and why they are important in some religions.

In P.S.H.E we will be learning about our ‘Changing Me’ topic. 

In Science we will be learning about living things and their habitats.

In Topic we will be continuing our learning about hot and cold places around the world.

Spelling Patterns

Week beginning 11/6 adding the suffix ‘– less’ onto a root word to change it to an adjective. 

e.g. helpless, speechless painless

Week beginning 18/6 words ending in ‘-tion’, e.g. fiction, addition, subtraction

Remember to log into Spellzone.com to practise these patterns

PSHE – Changing Me

For next week’s PSHE lesson could we please ask that, if possible, children can bring in photos 

of an older family member, one when they were young and another showing them now. 

Photocopies would be advised, or you could email them to us at our usual addresses. Please 

do not worry if you cannot find photos.

I can see clearly now the rain has gone…

Last time we asked that all children bring a waterproof coat to school each day. Now, as it has finally 
warmed up and the sun has appeared could we ask that children have sun cream applied before school 
and bring a cap with them as we do like to spend time outside and it is important to protect young skin 
from the harshest of the sun’s rays.

Ways to help your child

Our maths unit at the moment is all about time. It really helps children to practise and apply 

at home what they have learned what they have learned at school. If you could talk to your 

child and use analogue clocks as much as possible it would really help them understand the 

real life importance of time. For example, just saying “It’s 15 minutes until lunchtime,” will 

help them understand what 15 minutes is. Thank you your help.

Bug Hotel

We would like to build a bug hotel at both Brockham and Leigh to increase our wildlife diversity. It 

would really help us if anyone could donate any materials they have lying around in garden sheds etc. 

The leaflet on page 2 shows the type of things we need and if you have any of these things to spare 

(please do not buy anything!) we would be very grateful . Thanks!




